
To: 	'TheArizonaNewells@cox.net1TheArizonaNewells@cox.net ] 
From: 	Newell, William D. 
Sent: 	Fri 7/29/2011 1:37:40 PM 
Subject: Fw: 2010 Biweekly SWB Reports Including Updates on the Fast and Furious Investigation 
SWB Briefing Paper - January 11, 2010.doc 
SWB Briefing Paper - February 8, 2010.doc  
SWB Briefing Paper - February 22, 2010.doc 
SWB Briefing Paper - March 8, 2010.doc  
SWB Briefing Paper - March 22, 2010.doc  
SWB Briefing Paper - April 5, 2010.doc  
SWB Briefing Paper - April 19, 2010.docx  
SWB Briefing Paper - June 1, 2010.docx  
SWB Briefing Paper - June 14, 2010.docx  
SWB Briefing Paper - July 12, 2010.docx 
SWB Briefing Paper - January 25, 2010.doc  
SWB Briefing Paper - November 1, 2010.docx 

From: Gribble, Christine A. 
To: Newell, William D. 
Sent: Fri Jul 29 08:00:02 2011 
Subject: 2010 Biweekly SWB Reports Including Updates on the Fast and Furious Investigation 

Attached are bi-weekly SWB Initiative (Project Gunrunner) 2010 reports including 
submissions provided by the Phoenix FD that include updates on the Fast and Furious 
investigation (785115-10-0004). 

Christine Gribble 

Program Analyst 

Firearms Operations Division 

Office of Field Operations 

Bureau of ATF 

202-648-7123 

christine.gribble@atfgov 

DOJ-FF-55679 



******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in connection with 
official business. This communication may contain Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise 
prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any attached 
file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the Department of Justice without express 
authorization is strictly prohibited. 

DOJ-FF-55680 
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